
 
 

 

TRIDENT SEAFOODS CORPORATION 

                                  5303 Shilshole Ave. NW, Seattle, WA 98107-4000  
(206) 783-3818 • Fax: (206) 782-7195 

March 6, 2024 

Permitting Program 
Division of Water 
Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation 
555 Cordova St 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
RE: AKG521065 NOI Update – Species, Quantities, Re-Addition of Oil Plant, PAZOD 

modification 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

Please find enclosed updated Notice of Intent for Trident Seafoods Wrangell facility, 
AKG521065. Trident is submitting this updated Notice of Intent to add additional species, update 
quantities processed, re-add the oil plant operation, and update the PAZOD area. 

As Trident consolidates operations in Alaska, the Wrangell facility is changing to allow it to 
process some species which had been processed at Trident Ketchikan or Trident Petersburg. 
Trident is also re-installing the oil plant equipment at Wrangell, and has updated Attachment A-
1, the line drawing, and outfall narrative to include this activity. The PAZOD area is being 
updated to exclude the neighboring municipal dock which was inadvertently included in the 
initial PAZOD area. 

Please contact the Trident Regulatory Affairs department at 
envcompliance@tridentseafoods.com with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Shawn Stokes 
Regulatory Affairs Director 
Trident Seafoods Corporation 
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